
 

UPDATE: COVID-19 Information for Saratoga County 

April 28, 2020 

  
Ballston Spa, NY — The Saratoga County Department of Public Health Services today 

announced that there are 335 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Saratoga County and 

11 of those individuals are hospitalized at this time.   

 

Facebook Live event 

  

Officials from Saratoga County and community partners will be hosting 

a Facebook Live event on Wednesday, April 29, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. to answer questions 

from residents related to COVID-19. The hour-long event will be hosted on the Saratoga 

County Office of Emergency Services Facebook page and feature: 

  

• Peter P. Bardunias, Senior Vice President, Community Advancement, 

Capital Region Chamber 

• Ken Slentz, Superintendent, Ballston Spa Central School District 

• Sandra M. Cross, Director, Saratoga County Office for the Aging 

• Todd Shimkus, President, Saratoga County Chamber of Commerce 
  

Community members can submit questions in advance or view the stream here. 

 

New online resources 

 

The Saratoga County Department of Public Health Services has updated its website to 

provide residents with additional information related to COVID-19. The website now 

includes:  

• Testing sites 

• Information on Governor Cuomo’s Executive Orders 

• A listing of county food pantries 

• Tips from the NYSDOH and CDC 

• Resources for healthcare workers, schools, workplaces and community 

based organizations. 
 

The website can be accessed here. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/SaratogaOES/
https://www.saratogacountyny.gov/departments/publichealth/

